
 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Wednesday 27th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Christmas Learning Journey at Abbotsbury Church - Wednesday 4th December 2024 

 

On Wednesday 4th December 2024, the children from year 2 will be visiting 

Abbotsbury Church in Newton Abbot for a Christmas Learning Journey. They will 

have the opportunity to develop their understanding of the Christmas story of Jesus 

through different activities. 

The children will travel to church by coach and will be accompanied by Miss 

Cameron, Miss Greca and myself.  The coach will leave school at 9:30am and return  

in time for lunch.  The cost of the trip will be £6.42 per child and is payable via the 

School Gateway. 

Your child will need a waterproof coat, snack and their water bottle on the day of 

the trip. 

Please sign the attached slip to confirm your willingness for your child attend. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to me. 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sue Brown 

Year 2 Learning Leader 

 



 

 


